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Finance and Resources Committee Meeting – 20th November 2007 
  
Investment manager report 
 
Executive summary and recommendations  
 
Introduction  
In the Investment Policy, Section 5, the Rensburg Sheppards fund manager is 
invited to provide a summary report of fund performance and address any 
questions the Committee may have relating to the funds under Rensburg 
Sheppard’s management.   
 
Decision  
The Committee is requested to note the Rensburg Sheppards report and 
approve continuation of the Investment fund manager (Rensburg) as appropriate.   
 
Background information  
The Rensburg Sheppards funds managed achieved an annual return of 9.4% for 
the 12 months ending September 2007 and 11.3% for the 12 months ending 
September 2006.  Rensburg cited the benchmark performance for the annual 
period ending Sept 2007 as a 9.7% return.   
 
The investment strategy requires that “the portfolio to be managed in a way that 
will balance immediate income with long term capital appreciation in accordance 
with HPC’s Investment Policy document.  No benchmark was set, but the 
Trustees confirmed that the portfolio should remain positioned on the lower risk 
side of neutral.”  See also separate paper to review the HPC Investment Policy. 
 
Resource implications  
Nil 
 
Financial implications  
Rensburg Sheppards commission charges of approx £9k per annum.  Rensburg 
Sheppards charge a flat fee and transaction charges equating to about 0.5% of 
the funds managed as commission. 
 
Appendices 

• Rensburg Sheppards letter dated 15th October 2007 
 
Date of paper  
8th November 2007 










